
August 15, 1932.

George S. Currie, Eaq.,
Clarkson, fiacdonald, Currie & Company,

Montreal. P. q.

Dear George,

I am this momlnr in receipt of your 

letter of the 12th with reference to a proposed 

survey at the Costa of Government In Canada, 

consulting with Leacock and I am also ringing up 

Mr. Clarke of the Canadian Chamber of Commerce to 

find out Just when It is desired to commence such

I am

a survey.

Ever youre faithfully

Principal ,
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